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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

up dated photos state pit 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 1:44 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

February 28, 2018

 

Elliott Russell

Colorado Division of Mining and Safety

 

 

Dear Elliott,

 

I am sending you updated photos of the state pit.  I will have to send a few emails, because I do not know how to include
them all in the same email.

 

The photos that were taken 2-21-2018 were the one’s I said I would update.  Then I took more on Sunday 2-25-2018.  I
went by the pit on Sunday and realized that Fremont Paving, it appears are implementing some kind of corrective action
prior to you scheduled inspection.

 

Notice the red highlighted markings on the 2-25-18 photos. From Wednesday the 21 to Sunday the 25.

New flood barriers were being added to the South End of the East/ West berms.  It appears there is some concern in
regards to the Storm Water Permit, why else would these new measures be implemented if this was not a concern.  It
also appears,  Fremont is  implementing corrections in and around the front entrance.

 

It also appears that there is concern regarding the mining boundary.  There has been two large white X markers placed,
one just North of the entrance and another just north of the culvert on the south end of the berms next to the fence on the
west side.  It appears that these will be used for an aerial view over the pit to verify the mine boundary.

 

I’m sure that you will be verifying all of this on you scheduled inspection.

 

I would like to state for the record, that the time and inconvenience of having to bring concerns to the Divisions attention
regarding Mining Permits, places large burdens on a community in which these mines are located.

That being said if improper conditions continue to exist on mining locations, they could cause many unforeseen problems
that might arise in the community surrounding these mines.

 

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter,
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Wendi Kern

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

FW: 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 1:45 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Photo  2-21-2018

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Wendi Kern 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 1:03 PM 
To: wkern63@gmail.com 
Subject:
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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

FW: 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 1:46 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

 

2-21-2018

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Wendi Kern 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 12:49 PM 
To: wkern63@gmail.com 
Subject:
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Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

FW: up dated photos state pit 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 7:54 PM
To: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

February, 28,  2018

 

Wally Erickson

Colorado Division of Mining and Safety

 

Dear Mr. Erickson,

 

The email I tried to send to Elliott today came back with an away message.

He is to inspect the State Pit In Pueblo soon.  The information in this email is in regards to

that inspection.  It seems since, I sent the complaint, that Elliott forwarded  to Fremont paving.

Since that time of the letter from Elliott, to Fremont, and his secluded  inspection.  It appears that Fremont is conducting
corrective action regarding the complaint.  If there are no problems with the complaint then why are they making, what
appears to be corrections?  I am having problems forwarding photos from the 21 and 25 of last week, but I do have them. 
I will probable have to mail hard copies.  I will leave this information in your hands to be shared appropriately.

 

Best Regards,

Wendi Kern

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Wendi Kern 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 1:44 PM 
To: Russell - DNR, Elliott 
Subject: up dated photos state pit

 

February 28, 2018

 

Elliott Russell

Colorado Division of Mining and Safety
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Dear Elliott,

 

I am sending you updated photos of the state pit.  I will have to send a few emails, because I do not know how to include
them all in the same email.

 

The photos that were taken 2-21-2018 were the one’s I said I would update.  Then I took more on Sunday 2-25-2018.  I
went by the pit on Sunday and realized that Fremont Paving, it appears are implementing some kind of corrective action
prior to you scheduled inspection.

 

Notice the red highlighted markings on the 2-25-18 photos. From Wednesday the 21 to Sunday the 25.

New flood barriers were being added to the South End of the East/ West berms.  It appears there is some concern in
regards to the Storm Water Permit, why else would these new measures be implemented if this was not a concern.  It
also appears,  Fremont is  implementing corrections in and around the front entrance.

 

It also appears that there is concern regarding the mining boundary.  There has been two large white X markers placed,
one just North of the entrance and another just north of the culvert on the south end of the berms next to the fence on the
west side.  It appears that these will be used for an aerial view over the pit to verify the mine boundary.

 

I’m sure that you will be verifying all of this on you scheduled inspection.

 

I would like to state for the record, that the time and inconvenience of having to bring concerns to the Divisions attention
regarding Mining Permits, places large burdens on a community in which these mines are located.

That being said if improper conditions continue to exist on mining locations, they could cause many unforeseen problems
that might arise in the community surrounding these mines.

 

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter,

 

Wendi Kern

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986


3/16/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - state pit Photo 2-25-2018

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=2768718d1b&jsver=7NKBhY4B7p8.en.&view=pt&msg=161df7fa53e6facf&as_query=from%3A(wkern63%40gmail.com)&as

Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

state pit Photo 2-25-2018 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 7:58 PM
To: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

state pit 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 8:04 PM
To: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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Mr. Erickson, I can not send the photos highlighted with the red markings pointing out the new corrections.

 

But if you look at these photos you can see the new water bumpers that were placed this week.

 

If there is no concerns regarding the Strom Water Permit, why are they making these corrections

 

Regards Wendi Kern
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Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

photos state pit 2-25-2018 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 8:14 AM
To: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

 

Corrections at front entrance.
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New corrections 2-25-2018

This is the original water bumper that was placed last fall.  This is how you can tell the new one’s that were installed this
week.
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All new water bumpers as of 2-25-2018

 

Regards wendi kern

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

state pit 1990-016 

Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 8:26 AM
To: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

 

Dear Mr. Erickson,

 

I have enclosed a Boundary Map for the state pit it is my belief that the mining boundary has not changed since the
original permit with either the state or the county.  It is the north East quadrant that seems to appear that is being mined
outside of the permit boundary.

 

I have also attached a copy of one of Fremont’s early permits original under the company of Allrite Paving this company
was started by John L. Ary father of John P. Ary current owner/operator.  This pit was cited for mining outside of the
boundary area.  I seems that Fremont would take special consideration to out of boundary mining since they were cited
for this more than 24yrs ago. This is state permit M87-079 for your review.

 

Regards,

Wendi Kern

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 
2 attachments

state pit boundary map.pdf 
316K

allrite boundary violation.pdf 
574K
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Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

Re: FW: up dated photos state pit 

Erickson - DNR, Wally <wally.erickson@state.co.us> Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 10:02 AM
To: Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com>
Cc: Elliott Russell - DNR <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Wendi:
 
Thank you for informing the Division of your observations.  I will forward any/all of your messages to our lead specialist for
this region, Elliott Russell.  I have the greatest confidence Elliott will continue to address your concerns in accordance
with Division policy and the Act and Rules.  It is our policy to forward all complaints to the operator, to better address and
resolve the jurisdictional issues in an expedient manner.  Our ultimate goal is to ensure mining activities are conducted in
accordance with permit conditions and the Act and Rules.  I encourage and applaud the operator for taking immediate
corrective action to address any/all compliance issues as soon as they are brought to his/her attention.  Good job to all.
 
Wally
 
On Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 7:54 PM, Wendi Kern <wkern63@gmail.com> wrote: 

February, 28,  2018

 

Wally Erickson

Colorado Division of Mining and Safety

 

Dear Mr. Erickson,

 

The email I tried to send to Elliott today came back with an away message.

He is to inspect the State Pit In Pueblo soon.  The information in this email is in regards to

that inspection.  It seems since, I sent the complaint, that Elliott forwarded  to Fremont paving.

Since that time of the letter from Elliott, to Fremont, and his secluded  inspection.  It appears that Fremont is conducting
corrective action regarding the complaint.  If there are no problems with the complaint then why are they making, what
appears to be corrections?  I am having problems forwarding photos from the 21 and 25 of last week, but I do have
them.  I will probable have to mail hard copies.  I will leave this information in your hands to be shared appropriately.

 

Best Regards,

Wendi Kern

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Wendi Kern 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 1:44 PM 
To: Russell - DNR, Elliott 
Subject: up dated photos state pit
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February 28, 2018

 

Elliott Russell

Colorado Division of Mining and Safety

 

 

Dear Elliott,

 

I am sending you updated photos of the state pit.  I will have to send a few emails, because I do not know how to
include them all in the same email.

 

The photos that were taken 2-21-2018 were the one’s I said I would update.  Then I took more on Sunday 2-25-2018.  I
went by the pit on Sunday and realized that Fremont Paving, it appears are implementing some kind of corrective
action prior to you scheduled inspection.

 

Notice the red highlighted markings on the 2-25-18 photos. From Wednesday the 21 to Sunday the 25.

New flood barriers were being added to the South End of the East/ West berms.  It appears there is some concern in
regards to the Storm Water Permit, why else would these new measures be implemented if this was not a concern.  It
also appears,  Fremont is  implementing corrections in and around the front entrance.

 

It also appears that there is concern regarding the mining boundary.  There has been two large white X markers placed,
one just North of the entrance and another just north of the culvert on the south end of the berms next to the fence on
the west side.  It appears that these will be used for an aerial view over the pit to verify the mine boundary.

 

I’m sure that you will be verifying all of this on you scheduled inspection.

 

I would like to state for the record, that the time and inconvenience of having to bring concerns to the Divisions
attention regarding Mining Permits, places large burdens on a community in which these mines are located.

That being said if improper conditions continue to exist on mining locations, they could cause many unforeseen
problems that might arise in the community surrounding these mines.

 

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter,

 

Wendi Kern

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 

 
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986


3/16/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: FW: up dated photos state pit

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=2768718d1b&jsver=7NKBhY4B7p8.en.&view=pt&msg=161e28442cdfefa5&as_query=from%3A(wkern63%40gmail.com)&a

 
--  
Wally Erickson
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
 

 
 P 303.866.3567 ext. 8176  I  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 80203
wally.erickson@state.co.us  I  http://mining.state.co.us
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